


 

From: DIRECTORETE FOR OIP PRODUCTION ENHANSEMENT AND WELL 
WORKOVER  JSC (DOPE & WW JSC)  
Samara, RF 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 A LETTER OF REFERENCE. 

 
  
The company DOPE & WW JSC is happy to extend our gratitude to the company AKROS LLC for 

the high quality and accident-free drilling fluid engineer support services and the mutually 

beneficial cooperation on the facilities of GAZPROMNEFT-NOYABRSKNEFTEGAZ OJSC in 2015. 

During the period of co-operation the company AKROS LLC has established itself as a reliable 

and highly skilled contractor capable of fulfilling undertaken obligations within the agreed time. 

The professionals of AKROS LLC demonstrated a high standard of professionalism, responsible 

attitude to work, resourcefulness and prompt response in accomplishing production objectives, 

as well as commitment to achieving the utmost performance efficiency. In the process of 

drilling horizontal wells in Vyngapurovskoye oilfield the engineers of the company AKROS LLC 

employed the drilling fluid systems and engineering solutions that ensured a high quality and 

accident free well drilling operations in complex geological conditions. 

In its activities the company AKROS LLC adheres to the best principles of business cooperation 

and to compliance with mutual agreements. DOPE & WW JSC hereby recommends the 

company AKROS LLC as a reliable and competent drilling fluid engineer support contractor. 

 

 

Chief Engineer, the First Deputy       signature                     S.A.Anisimov. 
Head of the regional office (Noyabrsk) 
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